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From: Clerk

Sent: ‘ 11 August 2019 14:48

To: Jasmine.prestonwood@solihull.gov.uk

Subject: Planning Consultation for 3 High Street, Hampton in Arden
Importance: High

Dear Jasmine,

The Parish Council does not object to this application but does draw attention to the fact that the property is within
the Hampton-in-Arden Conservation Area and is Locally Listed. Consequently, we ask that account be taken of Policy
ENV 7 - Heritage, of the adopted Hampton - in - Arden Neighbourhood Plan and of the Village Design Statement.

We note the proposal includes a balcony at the rear which could, potentially, impact on neighbours who may well
raise an objection. Should this be the case we would support them.

Kind regards.

Julie Barnes
Clerk for Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

Telephone: 01675 442017

Website: www.hamptoninarden.org.uk
Clerk: Julie Barnes, clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: The Parish Office, Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 0AH

Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/HamptoninArdenParishCouncil

From: jasmine.prestonwood@solihull.gov.uk [mailto:jasmine.prestonwood@solihull.gov.uk]
Sent: 26 July 2019 10:57

To: Clerk

Subject: Planning Consultation for 3 High Street

An application has been received
for a proposal within your Parish. Please see the details attached

https://publicaccess.solihull.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?active Tab=summary&keyVal=PTZOKGOEIOW00

**********************************************************************

DISCLAIMER:

"This e-mail and files transmitted with it may contain information which is private and confidential and must
be handled accordingly. If you are

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any
attachments. Any views or opinions presented

are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Solihull Council unless explicitly
stated otherwise. Solihull Council may

monitor the contents of e-mail sent and received via its network, for the purposes of ensuring compliance
with its policies, procedures and any

legal obligations. Please note if we receive a request to access information e.g. under the Freedom of
Information Act or data protection

legislation, the contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to third parties. If you would like to learn more
about how the council uses

information please refer to the council’s website'




